Dear corkaoo,

As always thank you for your readership and active involvement in the "Cause". We need more soldiers like you. Can you please see if you can find me the address for Barbara Dougan, Attorney at Law? She used to be at Mass. FAMM, but they closed up shop. I'd like to write her directly at her new attorney address. This would be a big help my friend.

Stay strong and keep reading the blog! Thank you for all your help! I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 Prisoner Rights Activist